
Deputy Prime Minister Aso’s visit to New Zealand

Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Finance of Japan Taro 

Aso visited Auckland, New Zealand on July 24th and 25th after 

attending the G20 Finance Ministers and Central 

Bank Governors Meeting held in Buenos Aires. 

During his visit, Deputy PM Aso discussed a wide range of 

issues with Deputy Prime Minister and Foreign Minister of NZ 

Winston Peters, including the bilateral relationship between 

Japan and New Zealand and current international affairs, at a 

dinner hosted by Deputy PM Peters.  


